
Please make Oregon safer by supporting responsible gun ownership and passing HB 2543 this session.   Responsible gun owners 
should understand the need to wait for a criminal background check to clear, just like we ask people to go through requirements to 
obtain professional licenses or drivers' licenses.  Guns have done serious damage in our communities.  Closing loopholes in order 
to sell firearms only to those who have cleared a background check is acting to protect our children and our communities.


